From: Liamarie Quinde 
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 11:19 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Municipal CFO Conference

Hi Steve, 

I attended the 2019 Municipal CFO Forum in Washington, D.C. from Wednesday, April 24-Friday, April 26th in my official capacity as Chief of Staff to the Chief Financial Officer. The University of Chicago Harris School of Public Policy covered the cost of my lodging (Mayflower Hotel), my flight to Washington, D.C., transportation from the airport to the hotel on 04/24/19, dinner on 04/25/19, and breakfast and lunch on 04/26/19. 

Please let me know if you require any additional information. 

Thank you,  

Liamarie Quinde
Chief of Staff to the Chief Financial Officer 
Office of the Mayor
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